
From: Location Enquiries  
Sent: 19 July 2023 11:31 
To: 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2023/2658/P 
 
Good morning, 
 
Address: 
5 - 17 Haverstock Hill 
London 
NW3 2BP 
 
The Proposed Work: 
Details to discharge Condition24 (Piling) of planning reference 2016/3975/P dated 
02/10/18 for demolition of existing building and erection of a part-six, part-seven 
storey development comprising 77 residential units (8 x studio, 18 x 1-Bed, 32 x 2-
Bed and 19 x 3-Bed units) (Use Class C3) and retail (Use Class A1-A5) use at ground 
floor with associated cycle parking, amenity space, refuse and recycling store and 
associated works. 
 
Thank you for your consultation.  
 
I can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection has no 
comment to make on this planning application. Condition 24 is not a TfL 
condition and therefore cannot comment on it.  
 
Please note that TfL Condition 23 is still active which includes the Contractor's 
method statement for TfL review and comment before the start of the piling 
submission works.  
 
This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the “Town and 
Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) Order 2015". It 
therefore relates only to railway engineering and safety matters. Other parts of 
TfL may have other comments in line with their own statutory responsibilities. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mehmet Kani  
Safeguarding Engineer | LU/DLR | Infrastructure Protection | Engineering 
Transport for London 



7th Floor Zone B, 5 Endeavour Square, Stratford E20 1JN 

 

 
 
 
 


